
In 2010 we raised yet another record amount of  
 

£2248·52 
 

Our Stamp sales and deliveries were both slightly up on last year 
 

A very big thank you to all who helped in any way at all. 
 
As is usual, the Christmas Post 
committee held a meeting in 
February at Wallasey Town Hall 
where all participating Groups 
received their share of the money 
raised.  
 
This year GSL Sue Flush and 
several members of the Group went 
along to collect the cheque. 
 
The photo shows Aaron and Will 
with the mayor at the presentation 
evening. 
 
 
 
 
 


